Birmingham Brummies Speedway Season - 2024



2024 GENERAL ADMISSION PRICES: £23 ADULT; £20 CONCESSION

SEASON TICKETS: ADULTS £260 / CONCESSION 65+ £221* (a discount of £3 per meeting)

Your Season ticket provides:

- Entry to 13 guaranteed fixtures; 12 League and 1 KOC
- A £1 discount on a programme on production of your season ticket
- A £1 discount on car park charges on production of your season ticket
- A discount on any challenge matches, further KOC rounds or Play-Off matches**
- Rain off text alerts

ADVANCE 5 TICKETS: ADULTS £105 / CONCESSIONS 65+ £90.00* (a discount of £2 per meeting)

Your Advance 5 ticket:

- can be used at any fixture during the 2024 season **
- is transferrable, subject to Concession A5 tickets only being used by a person of concession age and proof of age may be required
- * new concession ticket applications will be required to provide proof of age
- ** neither season tickets, nor Advance 5 tickets, can be used for, or obtain an admittance discount on, any BSPL shared events or FIM staged events

APPLICATIONS CAN BE MADE:

On line at TRYBOOKING – link on Birmingham-speedway.com credit/debit card

In person at the track on Sunday dates to be advised cash/card/cheque

By post: Tracey Smith. 11a Edward Street, Belper, Derbyshire. DE56 1DZ cheque/bank transfer

By telephone to Tracey Smith on: 07837 327333 card/bank transfer

E-MAIL enquiries: <u>Tracey@birmingham-speedway.com</u>

PLEASE COMPLETE APPLICATION FORM OVERLEAF IF APPLYING BY POST OR IN PERSON

UP THE BRUMMIES!

Birmingham Brummies Speedway Season - 2024

APPLICATION FORM

Ticket applied for:

Season Ticket :	Adult [Concession	□ (proof a	of age required for nev	v applicants)	
Advance 5 Ticket: Adult \square Concession \square (proof of age required for new applicants						
Payment method: C	Cash 🛭 Card	! Bank T	ransfer* 🏻	Online booking $ \Box $	Cheque**	
Sort code : 30 Account No.						
** Cheques payable 1	to Birmingham	Speedway 202	22 Ltd			
	ONE P	PERSON PER	APPLICATI	ON FORM		
NAME :						
ADDRESS :						
E-MAIL :						

E-MAIL enquiries: <u>Tracey@birmingham-speedway.com</u>

WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AND SEEING YOU IN THE 2024 SEASON AT PERRY BARR. Many Thanks.